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28th April 2015
Dear Dr Zeally
REC reference 15/SS/0047
Short title – Identification Of Novel psychoActive substances (IONA) - Scotland
R&D Ref 7312, NIHR Reference HPRU-2012-10076, IRAS ref 172425

I am grateful to you for your further review of the documents.
In relation to the further point:
The Committee have noted that the nearest relative/guardian PIS still contains some incorrect pronouns, in particular the paragraph, ‘What happens when the study finishes’ has, ‘your’ instead of ‘their’.

The Committee would like all instances of incorrect pronouns to be amended

I do apologise as I really should have got this right first time.. I have uploaded revised documents (information sheets for relatives in clean and tracked verstions, V1.6, 28th April 2015) which I believe are now correct.
· PISCF_nearest relative AWI IONA(S) 1.6 28Apr2015 – tracked
· PISCF_nearest relative AWI IONA(S) 1.6 28Apr2015 - clean
If you need any further clarification I am very happy to provide that.

With best wishes,
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Simon Thomas  MD FRCP

Consultant Physician
Professor of Clinical Pharmacology and Therapeutics
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